
 

 
The City of New York 

BUSINESS INTEGRITY COMMISSION 
100 Church Street ∙ 20th Floor 
New York ∙ New York 10007 

 
 

 
June 27, 2024 

Dear Carting Customer, 

Please be advised that 3Kings Carting, LLC (“3Kings”) and Faztec Industries Inc. 
(“Faztec”) have entered into a subcontracting arrangement regarding your waste hauling 
services.  Under that subcontracting arrangement, you will continue to receive a bill from 
3Kings. 
 

The New York City Business Integrity Commission wants you to know that it is up 
to you to decide whether or not you approve of this subcontracting arrangement.  If you 
would prefer not to have Faztec or 3Kings as your waste hauler, you may select a new 
waste hauler.  If you would like to exercise your right to select another waste hauler, you 
may obtain a list of New York City Business Integrity Commission approved waste haulers 
at: nyc.gov/bic 

 
 If you have any questions about your rights, you may contact the New York City 
Business Integrity Commission at (212) 437-0500.   
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